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Tinley Park Village Hall will be closed on Thursday, Dec. 24 for Christmas Eve; 
Friday, Dec. 25 for Christmas Day; starting at noon on Thursday, Dec. 31 for 
New Year's Eve; and Friday, Jan. 1 for New Year's Day. Village Hall will resume 
normal hours of operation on Monday, Dec. 28 and Monday, Jan. 4, 
respectively. 
 
Happy holidays to all, and best wishes for a great new year! 


